
Are you a Pharmacy Provider in Preston and the Surrounding 

Areas? 

 

We are running a Recruitment Programme in your area! 

When?  

The Programme commences July 31st 2023 

Who? 

Community Pharmacy Lancashire in Partnership with The NHS Lancashire and South 

Cumbria ICB are working in partnership to deliver this Programme. 

Why do we want to help? 

We understand the pressures surrounding Pharmacy want to do all we can to support 

recruitment and retention by adding another avenue for you to recruit from. Our Pro-

grammes have a 75-80% success rate in terms of learners being offered employment on 

completion of the programme.  Furthermore, it is absolutely FREE to you.  

Why should you be part of this programme? 

There is a lot to gain from it and absolutely nothing to lose. You could be gaining a fan-

tastic, well rounded employee who will support your workforce. What’s more is that 

you won’t have to commit any resources into a typical recruitment process, saving you 

valuable time, money and resources.  

How we need your support to make it a 

success 

The only requirement is that Pharmacies offer a one-week 

placement from the 21st August and a working interview at 

the end of the placement. The candidates are made aware 

there is no guarantee of employment, however the Pharma-

cies which are involved and are actively recruiting may well 

find the learner highly suitable for current vacancies and be 

offered employment.  

If you would like to join the Programme, 

please call or email: 

01772 861818 

Or  

office@pharmacylancashire.org  


